
Student Notices 

Friday, June 20 2025  
 _____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Yearbook distribution will take place on Tuesday June 24th in the Shark Tank. Remember to bring 
your ID and follow the yearbook distribution schedule for each grade. A reminder that students 
must have all fees paid, textbooks, library books and uniforms returned, in order to pick-up the 
yearbooks! 

 _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Those of you who have not returned your LOCKS, please bring them to the office by the end of 
today.  

_____________________________________________________________________________

Reminder to claim your award certificates from the Awards Night, at the William’s lounge office if 
you haven’t picked it up already.  
 

 
A reminder to all Band students to take their instruments home for the summer.  Also, a reminder to 
jazz band students to take home their instruments tonight for tomorrow's performance at the Chan 
Centre.  A reminder to Choir students to take vests out of their lockers and bring them home tonight 
if they are performing at the Chan.   
 _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
That’s all the announcements for this school year! See you all at SharkFest next week!  
 
Have a great summer everyone!! 

 


